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I am a resident of Oregon and have been for 32 years. I greatly appreciate being able 

to vote by mail. It is a privilege to vote and making it possible for all qualified Oregon 

voting residents to vote by mail is an important ruling to honor and maintain. Not 

every voting resident has the flexibility to show up in person on a specific day to vote. 

The mail in ballot respects everyone’s right to vote irregardless of their personal 

challenges on a given day. Please keep the right to vote by mail! Thank you, Susan 

Lund 


